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PUBLIC HEARING
JUNE II, 1990

President Stokes called the hearing to order at 7:00 PM with
all of Council in attendance except Mr. Songer. Also present was
Mayor Linn, Mr. Sterner, Mr. Lawver, and Chief Gantz.

The purpose of the hearing being the reallocation of $23,000 of
PY 1987 CDBG funds which were originally budgeted towards the
demolition of part of the Weikert Building.

Mr. Sterner read a letter from Tom Jolin of Interfaith Housing
Corp. requesting to use $23,000 of CDBG funds from the 1987
allocation originally scheduled for demolition and rehab of the
parking office. They would like to reallocate these funds for
acquisition and rehab of 55 Breckenridge Street, 53 Breckenridge
Street, and 268 South Washington Street for the homeownership
project.

No other written or oral comment was received.

Moved to adjourn at 7:15 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Sara L. Weaver
Borough Secretary
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